
~ PACIFIC AIR EXPRESS 

27 May 2015 

Ms Marlene Tucker 
Executive Director 
International Air Services Commission 
GPO Box 630 
Canberra ACT 2601 
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Dear Ms-T-ucl<ef, 

Renewal of Commission Determination - PNG Route 

Thank you for your letter inviting Pacific Air Express to express its interest in 
renewing Determination [201 0] IASC 105 which allocates 17.5 tonnes of freight 
capacity weekly on the Australia-PNG route. The Determination is due to expire on 
the 24th June 2015. 

Pacific Air Express is fully utilizing this freight capacity allocation, and we seek 
renewal of the Determination for a further five year period from the 24th June 2015. 

Should you require any additional information to support our application for renewal 
of the Determination, we would be pleased to assist. 

Yours sincerel~;;d 
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Managing Director 
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